
Contact Name: Jan Debnam

Tel No: 023 8028 5588

E-mail: jan.debnam@nfdc.gov.uk

Date: 22 November 2016

NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION(S)

On 21 November 2016, Cllr E J Heron the Planning and Transportation Portfolio Holder, 
made the following decision(s).  

In accordance with paragraph 10 of Annex 6 to the Constitution, the Executive Head 
Economy, Housing and Planning and the Monitoring Officer have concluded that this is an 
urgent decision to which the provisions of Chapter 8 of the Constitution, insofar as they 
relate to the date on which a decision may implemented, shall not apply, and the decision 
will be implemented immediately.

Details of the documents the Portfolio Holder considered are attached.

DECISION:

To agree the Council’s response in respect of Associated British Port’s Draft Port of 
Southampton Master Plan 2016-2035.

REASON(S):

As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder.

ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:

As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder.

CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:

None

For Further Information Please Contact:

Mark Williams
Principal Planning Officer
E-mail:  mark.williams@nfdc.gov.uk
Tel:  023 8028 5588.
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